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July 27, 2023 
 
 
 
Notice to LC 80 Stakeholders: 
 
PUC Staff would like to draw stakeholders’ attention to a recent filing in Docket No. UM 2274 for PGE’s 
2023 Request for Proposals. In Order No. 23-146, the Commission granted PGE’s Request for Partial 
Wavier of the Commission’s Competitive Bidding Rules. As a part of that request, PGE sought approval for 
the concurrent review of its 2023 CEP/IRP and its 2023 RFP. At the time that request was granted, Staff 
committed to maintaining communication and alignment across the two dockets where and whenever 
possible.  
 
In Order No. 23-146, the Commission also directed PGE to file a procurement forecast document to 
provide additional detail on the Company’s procurement plans over the next several years. Specifically, 
the Commission was interested in how PGE intended to manage multiple RFPs over the next several years 
while adhering to the Competitive Bidding Rules or what waivers or other divergences from those rules 
might be necessary. 
 
Per that order, PGE filed a Planning and Procurement Forecast on Monday, July 17, 2023. Staff is providing 
this notice to make stakeholders to Docket No. LC 80 aware of that filing as there is some discussion and 
analysis that will be of interest in PGE’s CEP/IRP review. A link to that filing has been provided below. Staff 
will continue to provide updates as necessary to maintain consistent communication and alignment across 
the RFP and CPE/IRP proceedings.  
 
https://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAD/um2274had162126.pdf  

 

Sincerely, 
/s/ Kimberly Herb 
Kimberly Herb 
Utility Strategy and Planning Manager 
kim.herb@puc.oregon.gov               
503-428-3057 
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